Notice of Discontinuation of Health
Newsletter Service

Dear Valued Subscriber,

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that, effective [insert date],
we will be discontinuing our health newsletter service.

We have appreciated your support and engagement with our content over the years. This
decision comes after careful consideration and is part of our ongoing efforts to streamline our
Services.

If you have any questions or would like to stay updated on future initiatives, please do not
hesitate to contact us at [insert contact information].

Thank you for being a part of our community.
Warm regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Your Organization]



